
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nebraska Workers' Compensation Court (NWCC) EDI Claims Release 3.1 Announcement 

Initial processing of Electronic Data Interchange reports during transition to Claims Release 3.1 

 

Date: 5/8/2019 

 

On May 15, 2019, the Nebraska Workers’ Compensation Court will transition its Electronic Data 

Interchange (EDI) system to Release 3.1. Effective as of that day, the court will no longer accept data using 

the Release 1.0 format. For approximately eight days on and after May 15, trading partners should expect 

a longer than usual time between transmission of data to the court and return of an acknowledgement 

from the court. 

The court will receive and process all submitted reports using Release 3.1 format during the transition 

process. In order to ensure the long-term success of the transition to Release 3.1, additional analysis and 

testing of the system by the court will take place on and after May 15. Acknowledgements for reports 

submitted between May 15 and May 22 may not be available until May 23. The court will return 

acknowledgements in the usual form and manner once the court has confirmed the transition process has 

been successfully completed. 

As part of this transition, the court reminds its EDI trading partners that suffix information (Jr., Sr., II, III, 

etc.) is no longer allowed in the Employee Last Name field (DN0043). Suffix information may be entered in 

the Employee Last name Suffix field (DN0255). 

Claims Release 3.1 resources are available online at https://nwccedi.info/. Please note that ISO’s Workers’ 

Compensation Solutions division hosts this website and EDI trading partners may direct questions 

regarding Claims Release 3.1 to ISO at nwccedi@iso.com. 

 

Questions?  If you have any questions related to Nebraska’s EDI Claims Release 3.1, please contact the 

Nebraska EDI Support Team at nwccedi@iso.com. 

 

Thank you, 

NWCC EDI Support Team 

nwccedi@iso.com 
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